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21 July 2021

Lisa Helps
Mayor
City of Victoria
1 Centennial Square
Victoria, BC  V8W 1P6

Dear Ms. Helps;

Thank you for your correspondence to the Resort Municipality of Whistler in regards to the Help Cities Lead 
campaign designed for education and awareness to build support for more focused collaboration between 
the Province of British Columbia and local governments regarding building climate policy. 

Our community is very focused on climate action and this initiative is aligned with our objectives.

This letter is to advise that Council, at their Regular Council Meeting held on April 6, 2021 received your 
correspondence. 

Your correspondence was included in the Regular Council Package, which is on permanent record and on 
our website. Check whistler.ca/council to access packages and other information about Council.

Should you or members of your organization be interested, you can watch a recording of the meeting online 
here: https://www.whistler.ca/municipal-gov/council/meeting-agendas-and-minutes

Thank you for bringing this matter forward, we will keep this in mind in our interactions with the Province of 
British Columbia and use it to help inform decisions and discussions on related matters at the next Union of 
British Columbia Municipalities Convention and Annual General Meeting.

Thank you for keeping us apprised of important matters you are spearheading that may benefit all 
municipalities in the province.

Sincerely, 

Jack Crompton
Mayor

https://www.whistler.ca/municipal-gov/council/meeting-agendas-and-minutes
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